
 

 

February 12, 2025 
 
Subject: Awareness Notification of Legal Entity Changes  
 
Dear Valued Supplier,    
 
Dow Inc. (NYSE: DOW) and affiliated companies have initiated a restructuring of the Dow 
Olefinverbund GmbH related to certain site infrastructure assets and services at its sites in 
Schkopau and Böhlen. 
 
With these changes, a Dow legal entity you are currently doing business with may change with 
regard to transactions and invoicing. Please note that not all Dow legal entities that you do 
business with today may be impacted. 
 
Please prepare for the upcoming timeline and legal entity changes, which may affect your 
transactions and invoicing. A legal stand-up is scheduled for May 2025, with a transactional recess 
occurring beforehand. For your security, please reference our LearnAboutDowLE.com  website, 
under the Dow Olefinverbund GmbH, Germany – Infrastructure Supplier section, to validate the 
information in this letter. This website also contains a frequently asked questions section for your 
assistance. A second letter with more details regarding this information will be sent in the coming 
weeks. 
 
We appreciate your business and are committed to making this transition as seamless as possible. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
                               
Kristan Soto 
Managing Director 
 

Ute Bauch 
ValuePark® & Facility Management 

 
 

http://www.learnaboutdowler.com/

